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Lincoln Park Restrooms Opened 

 
June 5, 2023—Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, has announced that starting on June 

7, 2023 the restrooms in Lincoln Park will be open to the public from 11:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m., Monday 

through Saturday.  Sundays will be added to schedule in mid-June when seasonal park rentals begin.   

“The Lincoln Park restrooms are a convenience to our residents and visitors, but were subject to 

vandalism last year.  We ask residents to be vigilant and to please report any acts of vandalism to the 

Olean Police Department at 716 376-5677,” said Mayor Aiello.   
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